
 
 

 
 

 
 
Happy Valentine’s Day!   What a great day to share some sweet news.  ☺  You were all so 
timely in responding we already have a verdict.  Thank you!  We are rescheduling the MAEA 
Winter Retreat for April 4th through 6th.  I know that wasn’t 100% of your preferences however 
it was the most common.  Hope we can still plan to see you.  Please confirm those dates work 
for you and we will leave your registration as is.  If you need to unregister please let us know 
and I will remove you from our roster and April will reimburse your payment, if applicable.  I 
will also be reopening registration for other constituents since we had slots open during our last 
round.  We encourage you to bring a friend.   ☺  The more the merrier.   
 
Make it a great day, 
  
Mrs. Cortni Harant 
MAEA President, 2017-2019 
PGSMOA Board Member, 1st Term, 2017-2019 
PGSMOA Vice President, 2018-2019 
Great Falls High School 
1900 2nd Ave. South 
Great Falls, MT 59405 
406-268-6362, classroom 
406-260-6532, cell 
http://www.maeamt.org/ 
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